

To Sether, Growing do

**Year 6 SATs Parent Information Evening** 

October 6<sup>th</sup>, 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you will know children at the end of Key Stage 2 (Year 6) will undergo the Standardised Assessment Test (SATs) process. For KS2, all children in Y6 across the country will go through the same process and be tested in: Reading, English Grammar and Punctuation, Spelling and Maths.

The SATs will take place week commencing 13th May 2024. This is an extremely important week, and the children will have worked exceptionally hard to prepare for this. We would like to give all Bywell children the best support and opportunities as we move towards this time, and we will soon be sending home CGP Homework and Revision books to help support your child in the lead up to SATs.

We are inviting you to attend a meeting on Wednesday 25th October at 5:30pm, where the Year 6 team will share information about the SATs and the use of supporting resources in preparation for the SATs.

Many thanks,

Year 6 Team